
 

Wallace Fields Junior School 
Newsletter 

 

Friday 27th June 2025 

KEY DATES FOR NEXT WEEK 

• Monday 30th June 2025 

- Parent Questionnaire deadline. 



- District Field Events Selected children at Stamford Green 4pm to 5.30pm. 

• Tuesday 1st July 2025 

- Previously owned uniform sale for the Year 2 intake. 

- Year 2 into Year 3 Transition Day. Most Year 6 to their Secondary School. 

- New parent School Dinner Tasting Session at 10.45am open to new intake and 

other parents. 

- New parents - an opportunity to meet school governors. 

- New parents  - a chance to chat with JAG (Wraparound Care) staff. 

- New parents - opportunity to meet the PTA. 

Click Here1 for Upcoming Events 

Click here2 for School Calendar and to Subscribe to Calendar. Click Here3 for School 

Term Dates and INSET days 

Head's Update 

Celebration Afternoon and Summer Fair Today 

There is always great pride and preparation for our annual Celebration Afternoon and then 

the summer fair follows on from it. The children have been practicing a number of songs in 

music including a special song for Mrs Boddy who is retiring after 27 years at Wallace Fields 

Juniors. We will make a short presentation to Mrs Boddy including cards from the classes 

and she will say a few words. 

I am looking forward to that performance and I am sure you will join us if you are free to 

come along. Please do stay on for the summer fair and enjoy the inflatables, food, drink and 

stalls that are running. Some of the children have been selected to have stalls and have 

created their own entrepreneurial ideas that they hope to make a profit from. Bands can be 

bought before the event so please buy them early to avoid disappointment. 

There will be refreshments and activities - and of course the classic bottle tombola - and all 

the money raised will benefit the children as their ideas in School Council are made real. 

Your support is very much appreciated and I hope you have a lovely time. Thanks to the 

volunteers and the staff who are helping run the summer fair attractions.  

 
1https://wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/events 
2https://wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/calendar 
3https://wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/news/2025-03-18-inset-days-confirmed-for-next-academic-school-year 
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Summer
fair

FROM
3PM

FRIDAY
27TH JUNE

BAR, FOOD, TOMBOLAS,

ICE CREAMS, CHILDRENS

CRAFT STALLS, CAKES,
SILENT AUCTION

& LOTS MORE

£10 WRIST
BANDS

3 HOURS OF UNLIMITED

FUN FOR ONLY £10 PER

CHILD INCLUDES ALL

INFLATABLES

& PRIZE WINNING

GAMES

COME AND ENJOY THE CHILDREN SING FROM

3.00PM AND STAY FOR FUN AT THE FAIR

PTA-EVENTS.CO.UK/WFJSPTA



 

Dance Festival at Epsom Playhouse 

A big congratulations to the Dance Festival group that performed on Tuesday and 

Wednesday this week at the Epsom Playhouse (as well as rehearsing on Monday). The dance 

was very well coordinated and showed the enormous skill the children have in working 

together and using very sophisticated dance moves. The dance group will be performing at 

the Celebration Afternoon today. Well done to Sophia, Violet, Eliana, Mai, Emily, Leena, Bea, 

Marta, Nandika, Hannah, Chloe and Rhea.  

Sports Day and Surrey District Sports 

The weather held for our annual sports day and all went well. Thank you to all those parents 

and carers who supported this event and congratulations to Red House who collected the 

trophy - we will adorn the trophy cabinet with red ribbons for the rest of the year. The 



timings of races hopefully enabled some parents/carers to come along later to see their 

children and the relays went really well. Thank you to all the staff and volunteers for helping 

organise, resource and set up. A special thanks to Mr Sellars for organising the day who 

ensured its smooth running. 

We currently hold the shield for winning the Surrey District Sports last year - so we hope 

that this year's athletes will bring the trophy back for a second time - good luck to them.  

For more photos click here4. 

 

 

 
4https://wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/news/2025-06-27-red-house-win-the-annual-sports-day 



THIS WEEK 

Stars of the Week  

 

This week's Stars of the Week were announced in assembly  - they create an excellent role 

model for their fellow peers through their efforts and commitment by following the school 

values.  

Nominated each week in our Celebration Assembly every Friday. All of the Stars of the Week 

receive a certificate and five house points for showing one or more of the school BELIEVE 

values  - Brilliance, Enthusiasm, Learning, Inspiration, Equality, Vision and Every pupil 

matters. Well done to this week's winners. 



Please Support our PTA 

 

Silent Auction Bids Now Open 

 



 

Cyril Frazer Award 2025 for Wallace Fields Junior School 

Mrs Cornell and I would like to share some exciting news that Wallace Fields Junior School 

was recently awarded a prize from the Cyril Frazer Memorial Fund for their contributions to 

French and Music.  Cyril Frazer was a Mayor of Epsom and Ewell and was a founding 

member of the association responsible for twinning Epsom and Ewell with Chantilly, France.  

He also had a passion for singing and was a keen member of the Epsom Male Voice Choir 

which is why this memorial fund was set up to support these subjects in the borough.  We 

had to put forward an application that outlined what we do and how we promote 

enthusiasm and engagement in our subjects.  Mrs Cornell also invited a couple of the 

committee members to attend and help at the Year 6 French market which was well 

received and enabled them to see French in action!  The award will help to fund more 

French experiences and go towards purchasing a few traditional Samba instructions, so that 

we can have a real Samba band.  We collected the award from the current Mayor of Epsom 

and Ewell at the Twinning Association's AGM on Tuesday evening.  Mrs Johnstone.(Music 

Lead) 



 

Diversity Day at Our School – A Joyful Celebration of Culture and Inclusion 

Diversity Day was a vibrant and heart warming success, bringing our school community 

together in a celebration of heritage, pride, and unity. From the moment the event was 

launched in assembly, students from Years 3 to 6 eagerly embraced the day with enthusiasm 

and curiosity. Dressed in traditional outfits and proudly waving their country’s flags, children 

delighted in sharing their cultural roots with peers and teachers alike during our annual 

Diversity ‘fashion show’. Classrooms buzzed with energy as students explored and learned 

about customs, languages, and traditions from around the world, sparking meaningful 

conversations and deepening cross-cultural understanding. 

One of the standout highlights was the incredible display of culture-themed homework 

projects, contributed by both lower and upper school pupils. Each piece reflected creativity, 

thoughtfulness, and a genuine sense of pride in students' backgrounds. We are continuing to 

find ways to showcase this inspiring work throughout the school. Year 3 exchanged their 

work with Year 5 and Year 4 and intend to share their projects with Year 6. The spirit of 

Diversity Day reminded us how deeply the values of inclusion and respect are woven into 

the fabric of our school and our community. I want to thank all our dedicated staff and 

supportive families who helped make this celebration so memorable and meaningful. 

For more lovely photographs of the day please click here5. 

 
5https://wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/news/2025-06-27-diversity-day-at-our-school-a-joyful-celebration-of-
culture-and-inclusion 



 

Wallace Fields Juniors Battle Hard in the Science Quiz Club National Finals 

Well done to our Year 5 and 6 science Quiz Club team, who competed in the national 

finals on Tuesday morning. They did exceptionally well to reach the final, with some 

incredibly hard questions and niche knowledge required in both the area heats and semi-

finals. They were against over 100 other children on the day of the final and although they 

did not end up winning, we are very proud of them for representing the school so well! 

Huge congratulations and well done to: Kiaan (5S), Marta (5H), Sean (6G) and Monty (6H). 

Coming Up and Important Information 

Parent Questionnaire Deadline Extended to Monday 30th June 

Thank you to all those who have taken time to complete the questionnaire - there are some 

lovely comments, some great ideas and some things that the school are doing but obviously 

we need to make more effort to make sure you know we are doing them. We can see some 

key themes for improvement and consideration and will be discussing those points with the 

senior leadership team and creating an action list to check how  systems are working. 

Please respond by Monday 30th June 2025.  

Thank you. Please click here and give it a go: 

https://forms.gle/tSQuHh8uCHvgT5Bd7 

Reminder District Field Events – Monday 30th June 2025 4pm to 5.30pm 

Well done to the children selected to represent Wallace Fields Junior School in the District 

Sports Field event on Monday 30th June 2025 at Stamford Green Primary School from 4pm 

to  5.30pm.  

The children will need their clean School PE kit and trainers, which they may wear to school 

for the day, their water bottle, a named sunhat and sun cream.  In the event of persistent 

rain on the day, the School Office will email parents if the event is cancelled.  



You will need to collect the competitor from WFJS at 3.15pm (siblings may also be taken at 

this earlier time by prior arrangement with their class teacher) and transported to Stamford 

Green School (Chris Church Mount, Epsom KT19 8LU).  There is limited parking at Stamford 

Green. Please find information attached regarding parking.   

Please report to Mr Sellars on arrival and departure.  All supporters are extremely 

welcome.  Once your child has completed their three throws/jumps they are welcome to 

stay and cheer on the other competitors or they are free to go, but you MUST tell Mr Sellars 

that you are leaving. We are hoping to finish by 5.30pm.   

District Athletics – Track Event on Monday 7th July 2025 

Well done to the children selected to represent Wallace Fields Junior School in the District 

Track event on Monday 7th July 2025 at Xcel Sports Hub, Waterside Dr, Walton-on-Thames 

KT12 2JP from 10am to 1.30pm.  See overleaf a table showing which track event your child 

will be competing in. You will need to take the competitor straight to the Xcel Sports Centre 

in the morning. No earlier than 9.30am for a 10am start and register with Mr Sellars. Please 

report to Mr Sellars on arrival and departure.  Parents are welcome to stay if they wish.  All 

supporters are extremely welcome.  Children will then need to be collected at 1.30pm and 

brought back to Wallace Fields Junior School. Parents must remain outside the track or in 

the viewing stand during the competition. 

Please note those on the reserve list might not get to take part in the track events, unless a 

competitor drops out. They are welcome to come and support the competitors.  

Please complete the Google form link sent in a previous email to give permission for your 

child to take part and confirm who will be taking and picking up your child.  If your child is 

unable to compete, please let us know AS SOON AS POSSIBLE by Wednesday 2nd July at the 

very latest so that we can find a replacement. 

The children will need to wear their clean School PE kit and trainers, which they may wear to 

school for the day or change into their uniform before they return to school. They will be 

provided with a school athletics vest on the Friday (Friday 4th July 2025) before the event 

They must bring a water bottle, a named sunhat and sun cream.  Children will need to bring 

a packed lunch with a drink to the event and will need to eat before they return to school. 

No nuts please or food containing nuts. 



 

 

Donate Previously Owned Uniform Please 

Please bring into the School Office any unwanted uniform by the end of June.  We are 

particularly looking for smaller sizes as the next previously owned uniform sale is on Tuesday 

1st July 2025 for the new Year 3 intake children. 

School Dinner Tasting Session 1st July 10.45am 

The next session will be held on Tuesday 1st July at 10.45am in the diner. It is primarily for 

new parents however if you missed the last tasting session and want to get a real taste of 

what the children are eating, including the hot meals and puddings then feel free to come 

along via the office. 

 

PTA Needed - Can You Help? 

As you may be aware our wonderful PTA Co-Chairs Jade Dodd and Kelly Tebbs are standing 

down this summer. We cannot thank them enough for all the incredible fundraising events 

they have organised over the past few years.  Although we have a fabulous and experienced 

treasurer and committee members, we are still looking for a Chair or Joint Chairs.  Please 

find attached request from Jade and Kelly and do give them a call for an informal chat.  



 

Reminder Last Day of Term Break Up at 1.30pm 

The last day of term is Friday 18th July 2025. This means an early finish and usually we take 

a little bit longer saying goodbye to the Year 6 who are leaving us and stepping into Key 

Stage 3. 

YEAR 3 

Signed Author Books Coming Soon 

On Thursday 19th June 2025, Year 3 and Year 4 have an exciting visit from the author, Sophy 

Henn. Many children paid for a signed book. Class Teachers have been chasing the publisher 

and we are hoping they will arrive next week.  Please bear with us. 

Year 3 Life Lessons 

In our Life Lessons (PSHE) this term, we will be teaching children about their body parts and 

the underwear rule, through the use of recommended national resources such as the PSHE 

association. We will focus on which parts are private, and should not be touched or seen by 

other people. 

The content of the lesson will cover: Naming parts of the body, “Appropriate” and 

“inappropriate” touching, Your child’s right to say no to things that make them feel upset or 

uncomfortable, and Who your child can turn to if they ever feel upset or worried 



We will also be teaching our pupils the NSPCC’s Underwear Rule, using the ‘PANTS’ acrostic, 

which is a green cross code for staying safe from sexual abuse. 

PANTS stands for: Privates are private. Always remember your body belongs to you, No 

means no, Talk about secrets that upset you, and Speak up, someone can help. 

If you would like to know more about the NSPCC’s campaign and see how you can help keep 

your children safe in partnership with our school, more information can be found at: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-

rule/ 

If you have any questions about this lesson, please email the Office (office1@wallacefields-

jun.surrey.sch.uk) and they will be able to pass your questions on to the class teachers. 

Please be mindful that we may be unable to answer these questions urgently due to our 

teaching hours. 

YEAR 5 

5S Diversity T-shirt Designs 

Please find attached some photos of 5S and their diversity T-shirts designs.  
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The Amazing Year 5 Science Fair – Monday 14th July 2025, 9.30am -10.00am – 

Parents Very Welcome 

We would like to invite parents/carers to come in to view the Year 5 science fair on Monday 

14th July 2025, 9.30am to 10am. The event will take place outside on the playground, near 



the shade sail area - weather permitting (or the school hall, if it is raining). The children will 

present their science fair projects to the rest of the school throughout the day. Children 

must remember to bring in their science project on Monday 14th July 2025 and will come in 

as normal for registration. Children will be encouraged to bring home their science projects 

at the end of the day.  We really appreciate all your support with the science fair. We are 

always amazed by the children’s high quality projects and the confidence they show when 

explaining them to the whole school, staff and parents. We cannot wait for the science fair 

2025! 

 

YEAR 6 

French Residential Trip Photographs 

Please click here6 to see a selection of photographs from the trip. These capture the children 

having fun on the trip with some children more wiling to pose for the cameras than 

others.  It gives you a flavour of what the Year 6 children did on each day of the trip and will 

hopefully give some illustration to the stories and anecdotes that they came back from the 

trip with. Well done to all the Year 6 who went along as their behaviour was outstanding and 

the staff said that they were a delight to lead. The whole experience was amazing and with 

great weather and a very busy schedule the trip was a complete success. 

 
6https://wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/news/2025-06-25-see-photos-of-children-having-fabulous-time-at-
french-residential 



Star Warts: The Umpire Strikes Back 

Rehearsals have begun and the children are very enthusiastic!  Tickets are now available to 

purchase via our online payment system Scopay.  Parents may purchase a maximum total of 

4 tickets per child for either one performance or spread over the 3 performances. You will 

not be issued with a ticket but a guest list will be held on the door. 

• Wednesday 9th July 2025  6.30pm - Please purchase tickets on Scopay at £7 PER 

TICKET. If you require two tickets please pay £14 or three tickets £21 etc . Just change 

the price paid for the number of tickets you require; or 

• Thursday 10th July 2025  6.30pm  Please purchase tickets on Scopay at £7 PER 

TICKET. If you require two tickets please pay £14 or three tickets £21 etc . Just change 

the price paid for the number of tickets you require; or 

• Dress Rehearsal on Tuesday 8th July 2025 at 9.30am.  Purchase tickets for £4 per 

ticket on Scopay and If you require two tickets please pay £8. Please note this is a 

dress rehearsal and the performance may have to be stopped early due to the school 

timetable, therefore you may not see the whole performance. The performance will 

be watched by the whole school and Year 2 of Wallace Fields Infant School pupils so 

spaces are very limited for this performance.  The deadline for purchasing your four 

allocated tickets is Thursday 3rd July 2025   Any unpurchased tickets and a small 

surplus of extra tickets will be released after this date on a first come first served 

basis via Scopay.  

Buy a Fabulous Souvenir of the Show 

 You can buy a professionally filmed copy of the show on a USB stick. Please pay on Scopy 

£20 for your reserved copy and it will be handed out to your child in school before the end 

of term.  The film will be by Magic Box Pictures who have been filming our school 

productions for many years. Order deadline by Friday 11th July 2025.  

Help on the School Production Bar and Get Reserved Seats 

We are looking for some Year 6 parents to volunteer to run the pre-theatre and interval 

bar during the school production and help raise funds for the school. PTA will help stock 

the stall with drinks, ice creams and provide a cash float/ card machine. Bar volunteers will 

be given two free reserved seats in a prime position (this will be in addition to the 4 paid 

tickets allocation). Please contact the school office, if you are willing to volunteer.  

Other Year 6 Leavers' Event Dates Coming Up 

• Monday 14th July 2025 - 4.30pm - 5.45pm Year 6 Leavers' Disco 

• Wednesday 16th July 2025 - Year 6 Decade Day Dressing Up 

• Thursday 17th July 2025 - Leavers' Assembly - Parents/carers  welcome. 9.00am -

10.00am tbc 



SCHOOL REMINDERS 

Water Bottle, Hats and Sun Cream Reminder 

It is still very warm and sunny at school so please do not forget to apply sun cream in the 

morning and send your child into school with a named water bottle and a sun hat every day. 

Children are responsible for reapplying their own sun cream. Regular reminders are given. 

Opportunities are given to drink lots and refill bottles when appropriate. The playground has 

refill points and all year groups have water coolers. 

Interested in Governing at Your Child's School? 

Today, the two Parent Governor vacancies were open to applications.  This is a great way to 

help the school, help build your skills and become part of the school family.  If you are 

interested please complete the nomination form also attached as a pdf and word 

format.  For more information and for the role description and other related documents 

please see the Governor page on the website by clicking here7.   

More Teaching Assistants Needed at Wallace Fields Junior School 

We currently have two very exciting opportunities for passionate Teaching Assistants to 

join our fantastic team in September 2025 in our happy and friendly school. 

The needs of the children increases in September and so we need to recruit to cover those 

specific needs. Teaching assistants support our children in their learning by either working 

with individuals or groups of students. They also contribute to the assessment, planning, 

recording, monitoring, and reporting of pupils’ progress. The post will require the successful 

applicant to undertake any such duties as may be assigned which are consistent with the 

nature of the job and the level of responsibility, these include lunch time supervisor 

duties. For more details please see https://www.eteach.com/careers/wallacefields-jun-

surrey/ 

 
7https://wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/our-school/governors 



SAFEGUARDING and WELLBEING 
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Transition to

Secondary School
Summer Holiday Support Sessions

Is your Year 6 child feeling anxious about starting

secondary school?
Learning Space & YMCA East Surrey are offering 1:1 young person &

parent/carers support sessions during the summer holidays to help
ease the transition.

These sessions focus on addressing anxiety, worries, building

resilience and celebrating each child's strengths.

Sessions are available either in Tadworth, Redhill or online. Your child

can attend one or two sessions. Spaces are limited and will be

allocated on a first come, first served basis.

Parents and careers can sign up using the QR code/link

https://forms.office.com/e/GHtAgndK3z

Minewerks
Surrey



Click here8 for More Information About Safeguarding at Wallace Fields Junior 

School 

CLUBS 

Finish Dates for Club at End Summer Term 

 

Update from Gardening Club  

The Gardening Club got to pick and taste a cauliflower at Gardening Club this week. 

 
8https://wallacefields-jun.surrey.sch.uk/our-school/safeguarding 



 

French Club Changes 

French Club was moved to 15th July 2025 (due to postponement of 24th June) .  Parents 

have been informed by the club leader. 

Girls' Football Training Returns 

Girls football training starts back next Friday 4th July.  There will no clubs on Friday 18th July 

2025 as it is the last day of term so we break up at 1.30pm. 



Code Camp Holiday Camp 20th and 21st August 2025 

 

Summer Holiday Camp at Wallace Fields Junior School 

 

 



 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

Mai Attends Finnish Ambassador Event 

This week Mai F (5H) was invited to the Finnish Ambassador ’s Residence for a summer 

reception. Mai, together with other selected Finnish School students, met the Ambassador 

Mr. Jukka Siukosaari and had a lovely afternoon with some Finnish music and food. 

 

Logan in Junior Golf Tournament 

We wanted to share some lovely news about Logan H. Over the weekend, he took part in US 

kids junior golf tournament held at Leatherhead Golf Club and placed third overall. He 

competed brilliantly and showed great focus and sportsmanship throughout the event. 



We are incredibly proud of how hard he’s been working, both on and off the course, and it is 

lovely for us a school, to recognise his achievement. 

If your child competes or performs well in an outside event we are happy to showcase them 

in the newsletter. please send a brief explanation and a photo if you have one.  

 



COMMUNITY 

 



 

 

Bourne
Hall FESTIVAL OF

ARCHAE
OLOGY

2025

EPSOМ
EWELL
BOROUGH COUNCIП

Museum at Bourne Hall

Free Event
Festival of Archaeology

Saturday 19th July from 11am

The museum at Bourne Hall and

Britannia, the premier roman

enactment group, present The

greatest Gladiator show staged in

the provinces.

From 11 am the Roman living

history encampment opens, and

the Gladiators will fight at 12 noon

and 3pm.

Free

event

For more details, contact: Susan Dalloe

sdalloe@epsom-ewell.gov.uk
020 8394 1734

Bourne Hall, Spring Street, Ewell, KT17 1UF

£6.50 per

ticket
Book via our website

or pay on the day
Museum Kids Club
at Bourne Hall

bringing the past alive!

EPSOМ
EWELL
BOROUGH COUNCIL

Heroes and Villains:

Stories and Poems about Legends

Saturday 12th July 1pm to 2.30pm

Jhck

TERROR

NDO
N

Bourne Hall, Spring Street, Ewell, KT17 1UF.

www.bournehall.org

King Arthur

Boudicca, and the

unique legend of

Filey Brigg.



 

Menuhin
Hall

Tickets: £10

Under 30s: Half price

Sunday 29 June

Family
Day

Fun-filled activities

and food 1pm

Family concert 3pm

Experience art, music & adventure for all

the family, culminating in a performance of

Mussorgsky's masterwork Pictures at an Exhibition

narrated by broadcaster and pianist Keelan Carew.

Menuhin Hall

Cobham Road,

Stoke d'Abernon,

Surrey KT11 3QQ

01932 559400 or

Book online at:

menuhinhall.co.uk

visit the Box Office



 

Family Day
Sunday 29 June

Join us for our popular Family Day in the enchanting grounds

of the Yehudi Menuhin School from 1pm for an afternoon of

fun, games and food including:

Garden games featuring
giant Jenga, garden chess,

croquet and plenty more.

Arts and crafts stations

for children to let their

imagination run wild.

Face painting - little ones
can be transformed into their

favourite characters.

A selection of food from

our partners plus coffee and

snacks available from our bar.*

From 3pm enjoy a special family concert of Pictures at an

Exhibition as 10 talented YMS pianists take you on a musical

journey in the art gallery of your dreams: expect enchanted

castles, bustling cities, and even the legendary Baba Yaga's

forest hut, culminating in an awe-inspiring finale.

Enjoy an unforgettable afternoon of fun with FREE onsite parking!

Age Guidance: All children welcome,

though it is particularly suitable for ages 3-9.

*Please note that activities may be subject to

change and that we are a cashless venue.

Book online at: menuhinhall.co.uk or visit the Box Office
BOOK TICKETS



 

FACEON EDUCATION

JULY 2025

Newsletter
FACE delivers online support via zoom for parents across the UK

Talks are 90 minutes long, £24 each or FREE with a school membership code

Book Online at facefamilyadvice.co.uk on the PARENTS page

Thursday

31st July

19:00 - 20:00

FREE

Monday

21st July
10:00 - 11:30

£24

recording available

Monday

28th July
10:00 - 11:30

£24

recording available

Tuesday

29th July

Schools can purchase a

FACE School Annual Membership
which means ALL parents and ALL staff

get unlimited FREE access to ALL 16 parent talks

10:00 - 11:30

£24

recording available

facefamilyadvice.co.uk.

Supporting Healthy
Screen Use

Screens are here to stay.

Identifying the issues and step by step guide
to reduce the negative impact.

Supporting a Child with ADHD

Challenging the stereotypes and giving

practical interventions. Clear explanation of

the condition in all its forms and extremely

useful advice.

Facing Defiance

Specific strategy to help parents manage

defiant and challenging behaviour,

especially aimed at ADHD, ODD and PDA

conditions, 5 to 12 years old.

Anxiety Based School Avoidance

Understanding and supporting children
who are anxious about school.

Steps you can take to help them back

into the classroom.

info@facefamilyadvice.co.uk



 

FACE July Timetable
All sessions delivered live online via zoom £24 each 90 minutes long

Book online at facefamilyadvice.co.uk Recordings available for 48 hours

Understanding Anger

Supporting Healthy Screen Use

Introduction to OCD

What is ACT?

Cannabis & Ketamine Awareness

1 July 10am

1 July 7pm

7 July 10am

7 July 7pm

8 July 10am

Anxiety Explained 8 July 7pm

Raising Self-Esteem 14 July 10am

Supporting Healthy Sleep 14 July 7pm

Decreasing Depression 15 July 10am

Understanding the Teenage Brain 15 July 7pm

Supporting a Child with ADHD 21 July 10am

Understanding Addictive Behaviour 21 July 7pm

Autism Improving Communication 22 July 10am

Improving Family Communication

Facing Defiance

22 July 7pm

28 July 10am



 

 

JOIN US FOR A MORNING OF

TRADITIONAL FOLK MUSIC
SURREY
COUNTY COUNCIL

Come and be part of a fun and lively ceilidh band experience. Together, we'll explore the joy of
creating traditional folk and dance music in a group setting.
Led by our very own renowned folk violinist Deb Chalmers, you'll learn the essential skills to cap-

ture that authentic folk sound-whether you play an instrument or sing.

WHO IS IT FOR?
Anyone Grade 2 or above on any instrument, or confident singers.

No music reading required - just bring your instrument, your voice, and your enthusiasm!

Don't miss this chance to make music the traditional way-by ear, by heart, and together!

DEB CHALMERS

Deb is a violinist and violist specialising in English folk music. She trained

in viola and Baroque viola at Birmingham Conservatoire before returning
to her first love of traditional music, song and dance.

Deb has performed with many prominent folk artists such as Jim Moray,

Bella Hardy and Grace Petrie, playing at many of the UK's top folk festivals
including Celtic Connections, Cambridge Folk Festival and Towersey Folk
Festival.

Having joined her first ceilidh band at the age of 13, Deb continues to

enjoy playing for dancing. She plays with Folk Dance Remixed, a dance

company combining traditional dance with hip hop and street dance styles,
performing street theatre shows at such venues as the Southbank Centre

and Latitude Festival. She was also a founding member of Stepling, a band
that blurred the boundaries between music and dance with an original

blend of tunes, step & clog dance, and song inspired by English traditions. Deb is in high demand as

a ceilidh musician, playing primarily with Licence to Ceilidh and Ceilidh Tree.
Deb runs the Ealing Sessions folk music evening class and teaches music, song and dance regularly
for The English Folk Dance and Song Society, as well as on a freelance basis for various workshop

series, festivals and music services. She recently completed The Teaching Musician MA degreе

course at Trinity Laban Conservatoire, graduating with distinction, and has since launched The Fid-
dle Project, an integrated method for learning traditional English fiddle.

"Deb Chalmers is a tour de force on the fiddle" The MU Magazine

SURREY

ARTS

T: 01483 51930З

E: surreyartsmusic@surreycc.gov.uk

f
For more information and to apply online visit:

surreycc.gov.uk/music

SURREY

ARTS

FOLK
COLLABORATIVE

WORKSHОР

SURREY
COUNTY COUNCIL

Hazelwood School

Saturday 12 July

9.30am to 12.30pm

Hazelwood School, Wolfs Hill,
Limpsfield Oxted RH8 OAA

Grade 2 + or equivalent up to 18 years old
Any instrument or voice
Cost £15

Contact Surrey Arts for information on joining an

ensemble or learning an instrument:

T: 01483 519303

E: surreyartsmusic@surreycc.gov.uk

surreycc.gov.uk/music
Find out more online



 

The Hidden Impact of
Smartphones on
Our Children

Join parents & school leaders from

Epsom, Ewell and surrounding areas
for a thought-provoking community
discussion

Hear from a range of experts in education,
healthcare and safeguarding

Empower our community,support our

children, lead the change

Reserve your seat by scanning the OR code
or visiting bit.ly/sfc-epsom

When
Thursday 3rd July

7:30 - 9pm

Where
Hosted by St. Martins

Junior School, Ashley

Road, Epsom

Book

SMARTPHONE
FREE CHILDHOOD

Tickets are free but

spaces are limited.

Not suitable for children

sfc.epsom@gmail.com



 

 

TEX
AND

RAUNITED
CONTACT: girlsfootballealexutd.com

SEEKING NEW PLAYERS

AND COACHES

2025-2026 SEASON

GIRLS'TEAMS - YRS 2 TO 8

After a successful 2024-25 season,

Alexandra Utd is looking to create new

girls football teams for the upcoming

season. So, if you are a budding football

player or a keen volunteer coach, we'd

love to hear from you!

JOIN US!

LEXANDRA  UNITED

EC

Rosebery School

OPEN EVENING

Thursday 10 July 2025

Site opens at 4.30pm

Welcome talks at 5.00pm, 5.45pm &

6.30pm

Booking is not required
Limited car parking will be available

on-site

Tours available between 4.30pm and
6.30pm

Last entry at 6.30pm

Event concludes at 7.15pm

Rosebery School
Whitehorse Drive

Epsom
KT18 7NQ

www.roseberyschool.co.uk
01372 720439



 

NatureWell Activity Group
Who?

Year 6 students who attend school in

Epsom and Ewell and who would like to

feel more confident about their move to

secondary school in September 2025.

Young people will need to be

accompanied to the group by their parent
or carer. The sessions will be facilitated

by staff from the school based needs

team.

What will I need to do?

Come along and be prepared

to join in the activities.

Wear/bring weather appropriate

clothing

- eg raincoat, sunhat, jumper

Where?

Therapy garden,

St Ebba's hospital site,
Hook Road,

Epsom,

Surrey,

KT19 8QJ

What3Words: ///loaded.wheels.finest

Google maps Plus Code: 9P2G+459

Epsom

When?

Wednesday 23 July 2025 1.30pm to 2.45pm

Wednesday 30 July 2025 1.30pm to 2.45pm

Wednesday 13 August 2025 1.30pm to 2.45pm

Wednesday 20 August 2025 1.30pm to 2.45pm

Wednesday 27 August 2025 1.30pm to 2.45pm

Why are we doing this?
To try new activities in the outdoors

To meet other young people who enjoy
nature

To build our confidence and to have

fun!

What we will do?

Fun,

creative activities

in the natural world

Ideally you would attend

all 5 sessions,

but we know that you

might be going on holiday

or have other things

planned

so please join us for as

many sessions as you can!

If you are interested to find out more, please send an email with your contact details

to sbnepsom@sabp.nhs.uk by 15 July 2025



NS Sport 5-a-side League 

 

 



 

Team registration is a breeze!

Registering your team is a breeze with

our streamlined process designed for

your convenience. To get started,

simply visit our website at ns5.co.uk.

Once there, you will find an intuitive

interface that guides you effortlessly

through the registration steps. Just

select the REGISTER option from

the menu.

HOME

REGISTER

KIT

MESSAGE US

NSS

CLICK HERE

NS5: A-5-ASIDE LEAGUE

http://ns52.leaquerepublic.com

EPSOM APR-MAY - YEAR 3/4 (U8/U9) LEAGUE

Join us for the Boys & Girls (mixed) school YEAR 3/4 (U8/U9) Wednesday

league in Epsom (Auriol Junior School) from 16:45-18:45- Wednesday 2nd

of April - Wednesday 7th of May

A special team registration fee of only £45.00 per game week (£270.00 for

the 6 week season) for our first NS5 Epsom season! (Invoice to be sent to

team admin upon registration)

Note: Max squad of 8 players

How do I register?

To register for NS52 - EPSOM APR-MAY - YEAR 3/4 (U8/U9) LEAGUE you will first need to sign into your

LeagueRepublic account or if you're new to LeagueRepublic, create an account.

Already a LeagueRepublic user?
Sign In

Select EPSOM as your venue. You will

then be presented with a list of year

groups. navigate through the list and

select the YEAR GROUP into which

you wish to enter a team. This

selection process is crucial, as it

ensures that participants are grouped

appropriately based on their age and

skill level. You will then be taken to

CREATE AN ACCOUNT.

Are you new to LeagueRepublic? +Create new account

COMPLETE THE FORM We require

specific information for each player.

We will also require information about

the team manager. Once complete

SUBMIT to the NS5 administrators.

Payment will be requested at a later

date. PRICES may vary across all

venue, per match week. Fees are

charged per season and are expected

to be settled ahead of game week 1.

Email address

Team Manag

Shelley Jackson

shelley-nssport@outlook.com

Players i

ease enter of 5 players

Player 1 First na

Date of b

2 Player 2 First

ntact No#

FILL IN ALL DETAILS


